
 

*Excludes excursion days. Not available on Monday 6 January.  

 

Subject: Exciting Events & Offers for Families with Kids Starting School in 2025!  

  

Dear Families,  

As your little one prepares for the exciting adventure of starting school in 2025, we’re here to help 
make the transition as smooth and enjoyable as possible. As a leading provider of outside school 
hours care across Australia, we have some fantastic events and opportunities coming up to help you 
and your child get ready for this big step.  

Here’s what you won’t want to miss:  

1. FREE Webinars 18th and 26th November 2024:   

Getting ready for BIG school: preparing for life outside the classroom   

Mark your calendars! We’re hosting free webinars with renowned child development expert 
and CEO of Play Australia Robyn Monro Miller. Don't miss this fantastic opportunity to gain 
insight into how you can support your little one during this exciting time. And of course, we’ll 
discuss how we can support you, as we understand this can be an emotional time for both 
parents and children alike!  

2. Chapel Hill Helping Hands will have an Open Day on the – 20/11/24 from 10:15am to 
10:50pm. Our wonderful Helping Hands staff will meet your children and take them on a tour 
of our service during their last prep session. We will be still welcoming families until 12pm, 
and we’d love for you and your family to join us for a nibble and a cold drink. This is a great 
opportunity to tour our facilities, meet the team, meet other families and learn more about 
what we offer. It’s also a perfect way to ask any questions you may have about our industry-
leading Adventure Program!  

3. Enrol with Chapel Hill Helping Hands by Sunday the 8th of December  
Ensure your child is enrolled with us by 19 December, and you’ll receive a welcome pack, 
stickers and a personalised backpack tag in the post—just in time to celebrate their 
upcoming school adventure!  

4. Attend three sessions FREE in 2025!   
Prefer to try before you buy? We’re offering your first three sessions free for all new school 
starters! This is a wonderful chance for your child to get familiar with our service and settle 
into their new routine. This offer includes the opportunity to try one free Rise then Shine 
session (before school care), one free Stay and Play session (after school care), and one free 
day of Holiday HQ*. A deal not to be missed!  

5. A friendly reminder to all our new prep families that Prep children starting in 2025, cannot 
start care until the 6th of January. You are more than welcome to enrol and do pre bookings 
for 2025. Can’t wait to see you! 

 

More details and registration links can be found on our website:  
helpinghandsnetwork.com.au/parent-support/prep-and-kindy-kids/  

 

 

 

https://www.helpinghandsnetwork.com.au/parent-support/prep-and-kindy-kids/


 

*Excludes excursion days. Not available on Monday 6 January.  

 

 

We look forward to welcoming your family and supporting your child as they take this important next 
step.  

Warm regards,  

Kind regards, 

Caitlin Crow, I Service Manager 
Chapel Hill  
Helping Hands Network 
 

   0488237011 | chapelhill@helpinghandsnetwork.com.au 
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